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Week Ending 12-11-22 

INCIDENTS: 

12-05-22 
 
At 0447hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1980 for a report of a suspicious 
vehicle on E. Jackson St. 
 
At 0817hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1981 for a report of a disabled 
vehicle on E. Jackson St.  
 
At 0944hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1982 to assist a citizen unlock 
their vehicle on Briar Lane.  
 
At1119hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1983 for a report of a juvenile 
problem on Lakeview Dr. 
 
At 1258hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1984 for an animal call on S. 
School St.  
 
At 1307hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1985 for a noise complaint on S. 
Washington St.  
 
12-06-22 
 
At 1143hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1986 to assist the Holmes County 
Sheriff’s office on Lakeview Dr.  
 
At 1920hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1988 to an alarm at a business on 
Wooster Rd. 
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12-07-22 
 
At 1055hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1989 to assist a motorist on W. 
Jackson St. 
 
At 1528hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1990 for a report of a reckless 
driver heading into the village on SR 39. 
 
At 1810hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1991 for a report of a suspicious 
person on S. Washington St. 
 

At 2036hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1992 for a report of a disturbance 
at a business on S. Washington St.  
 
At 2112hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1993 for an animal call on Quinn 
Circle.  
 
12-08-22 
 
At 0405hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1994 for an assist other agency on 
SR 241.   
 
At 1742hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1995 for a welfare check on a 
resident on S Washington St. 
 
At 1822hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1996 for a juvenile problem at a 
residence on Lakeview Drive. 
 
At 1918hrs this department responded to call 22mPD1997 to assist Holmes Fire District 
#1 at a residence on S. Crawford St. 
 
12-09-22 
 
At 0816hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1998 for a report of theft from a 
residence on S Crawford St. 
 
At 1421hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1999 for a disabled vehicle on N. 
Washington St.  
 
At 1615hrs this department responded to call 22MPD2000 to assist a citizen unlock 
their vehicle on N. Washington St.  
 
At 1858hrs this department responded to call 22MPD2001 for a welfare check at a 
business on Glen Dr. 
 



At 1904hrs this department responded to call 22MPD2002 for a report of a suspicious 
person at a business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1904hrs this department responded to call 22MPD2003 for a report of a theft at a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 2037hrs this department responded to call 22MPD2004 for a report of a barking dog 
on Lakeview Dr. 
 
At 2156hrs this department responded to call 22MPD2005 for 911 hang up call on N. 
Grant St. 
 
12-10-22 
 
At 1004hrs this department responded to call 22MPD2006 for a welfare check at a 
residence on CR 58. 
 
At 1150hrs this department responded to call 22MPD2007 for a funeral escort through 
town to the south limit. 
  
At 1707hrs this department responded to call 22MPD2008 to assist a citizen on SR 39. 
 
At 2246hrs this department responded to call 22MPD2009 for a report of a noise 
complaint on S. Crawford St.  
 
12-11-22 
 
At 0505hrs this department responded to call 22MPD2011 for a 911 hang up call from a 
business on Glen Drive. 
 
At 1307hrs this department responded to call 22MPD2012 to assist another agency on 
Wooster Rd. 
 
At 1506hrs this department responded to call 22MPD2013 for a welfare check on a 
resident on S. Mad Anthony St. 
 
At 1511hrs this department responded to call 22MPD2014 for a report of assault at a 
residence on Lakeview Drive. 
 
At 1539hrs this department responded to call 22MPD2015 to assist another agency at a 
residence on County Rd 58. 
 
At 1741hrs this department responded to call 22MPD2016 to assist a citizen on S Mad 
Anthony St. 
 



At 2145hrs this department responded to call 22MPD2017 for a disturbance at a 
residence on Lakeview Drive. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Accidents: 
 
12-06-22 
 
At 1715hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1987 to a 3 vehicle accident on S 
Washington St. Report taken. 


